
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY 

PO BOX 171 

BROOKLYN, CT. 06234 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

 

THE WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY HAS CANCELLED THEIR  

 

REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING SCHEDULED FOR WEDNESDAY, November 24, 2021.  

 

 

 

SHERRI A. SOUCY, ADMIN-WPCA 

 

 


